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Fort Ross and Salt Point parks have benefited greatly from many dedicated volunteers and staff 

who have given generously to these parks. Board of directors from FRIA and FRC have 

fundraised, organized events, overseen volunteers, spearheaded interpretation and restoration 

projects, and offered substantial support to California State Parks across many decades.  

These digitized newsletters capture the activities over the following historic periods: 

 Fort Ross Interpretive Association (FRIA): 1976 - 2012 

 Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC is the same legal entity as FRIA but the organization 

changed its name): 2012 - present 

 

Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC) asks that you acknowledge FRC as the source of the content; if you 

use material from FRC online, we request that you link directly to the URL provided. If you use 

the content offline, we ask that you credit the source as follows: “Courtesy of Fort Ross 

Conservancy, www.fortross.org.”  

 

 

Fort Ross Conservancy, a 501(c)(3) and California State Park cooperating association, connects 

people to the history and beauty of Fort Ross and Salt Point State Parks.  © Fort Ross 

Conservancy, 19005 Coast Highway One, Jenner, CA 95450, 707-847-3437 www.fortross.org 
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FORT ROSS
INTERPRETXVE ASSOCIATION

N E WS X. ETT ER
JANUARY — FEBRUARY, X 9 9 4

3-993 EI.ECTXON RESULTS

Incumbents Nancy Walton, John Middleton and David Willson have been
reelected to the Board. In addition, Lenore Kosso has been elected
to replace Molly Lee.

The Board reluctantly accepted Molly Lee's unexpected resignation.
She has accepted a post-doctoral research fellowship at the
American Museum of Natural History in New York, and will be absent
from this area for up to one year. Molly's expertise,
professionalism and enthusiasm have been much appreciated. The
Board appeals for her continued interest and participation in FRIA
when she returns next year.

Lenore Kosso is a resident of The Sea Ranch. She is a retired
manuscript curator with a special interest in Russian history and
culture. We welcome you to the FRIA Board of Directors.

Thank you Lois Alcorn, Elizabeth Cresswell and Lynn Rudy for your
interest in Fort Ross and for being candidates in this election!
Your continued participation is very valuable.

1994 BOARD OF DIRECTORS AMD OFFICERS

VIOLET CHAPPELL
GLORIA FROST
LAURIE HORN
DAVID KENLY * RECORDING SEC.
LENORE KOSSO
NICHOLAS LEE

JOHN MIDDLETON
JEANNETTE ROSSON
JOHN SPERRY * CORRESPONDING SEC.
FRIEDA TOMLIN * VICE PRESIDENT
DAVID WILLSON
MARIA SAKOVICH
NANCY WALTON * PRESIDENT

VA&jrjStT'Y AJPJFT.FT TREES

GRAVSmSTEIN, PIPPIN, BLACK GILLIFLOWSR AND BALDWIN APPLES DESCENDED
FROM THOSE IN TBE OLD RUSSIAN ORCHARD WILL GROW ON EACH TREE! BARE
ROOT TREES ARE AVAILABLE AT THE FORT ROSS VISITOR CENTER MUSEUM
BOOKSTORE.




















